
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

PRIMARY SEVEN SOUVENIR ISSUE 

THURSDAY 30TH JUNE 2022 

 

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

The Peterborough Telegraph is delighted to be producing a special school 
leaver’s edition on Thursday 30th June 2022, marking your son or daughter’s 
all-important step up to secondary school. 
 
The special supplement will feature full colour pictures of year six classes 
from schools across the area. I am sure you will agree that they will be 
popular and we are delighted to be able to offer you the chance to purchase 
copies of the newspaper. 
 
Parents can now pre-order copies via our contact centre on 0330 403 3004 or 
via our Event partner website peterboroughtelegraphleavers.eventbrite.co.uk 
at £3.00 per copy (inc P&P). There are fees applicable to website payments 
which are controlled by Eventbrite and we have worked hard to minimise 
these fees if parents wish to buy multiple copies.  
 
Copies will be posted first class to your address on the day of publication via 
Royal Mail*. 
 
Alternatively, copies will be available in your local retailer from 30th June 2022. 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
Peterborough Telegraph 
 
*Please allow 7 days for delivery. 
 

 


